
From: chris beadsmoore   
Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 7:10 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: Awberry Farm Barn - 22873 

 

 
Dear Madam/Sir 

 
I am a Beenham resident, having lived here for a number of years.  

 
I am writing to confirm my support for the Premises Licence Application for Awberry 
Farm, reference Awberry Farm Barn - 22873.  

 
I know the owners of Awberry Farm and believe that they will support and uphold all 

four licensing objectives.  
 
They have taken the objections raised very seriously and have put in place a 

comprehensive plan. In particular, they have a planned extensive extensive sound 
proofing measures addressing concerns around public nuisance, specifically noise 

reduction.  
 
 

Kind regards, 
 

Chris Beadsmoore 
(redacted) 
Clay Lane 

Beenham 
Reading 

RG7 5 
 


